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Special Meeting 
2:00 p.m., April 24, 2018 

Talley Student Union, Rm. 5101 
  

Committee members present (check applicable): 

Joan Eisemann X Chang Nam  

Tamah Morant  Alex Obiol  

Inas Messiha X Taleek Harlee  

Erin Horne X Sandhya Kumar  

Shweta Trivedi  Carrie McLean X 

Patricia Morgado  Ross Whetten X 

Cynthia Istook  Thomas Griffin X 

Jane Lubischer X Brittany Mastrangelo  

Darby Orcutt X Krista Ringler  

Melinda Sopher  Louis Hunt X 

 

1. Welcome and Introductions 

The meeting was called to order at 2:05 p.m. It was determined that a quorum was present.  

The following individuals were also present: 

Jordie Batts  

Charles Clift 

 

2.  Update on admissions 

Tommy Griffin reported on the current status of applications. Freshmen applications were up 13% and 

transfer applications were up 10% compared to last year. Offers were made to target a goal of 4,490 

students for the freshmen class. Deadline for reply is May 1.  

 

There was discussion of spring connection students. These are the students who began their 

undergraduate program during the spring semester. These students have some challenges as a result of 

beginning their programs in the spring. For example, course scheduling might not be ideal in some cases.   

 

There was also discussion of a new program – Community College Collaborative. The students in this 

program will have dual admission. They will begin their program at the community college and complete 

it at NC State.  
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3.  Discussion of outcomes for students with multiple suspensions 

Charles Clift presented data showing outcomes for suspended students after their first semester as a 

returning student. There was discussion of the data as well as suggestions for other ways to look at the 

outcomes for previously suspended students.  

 

4.  Discussion of changes on the website for the appeals roster 

Jordie Batts described recent changes in the website. The number of votes for each appeal is visible; 

however, the individual votes are no longer visible. Jordie and others in registration and records will try 

to review the roster regularly and remove any appeals that have 2 votes in agreement. This will prevent 

requiring a third vote on all appeals.  

 

5.  Timeline for end of term appeals in May 

Jordie Batts indicated students will be notified on May 12 of their standing. The deadline for appeals is 

May 14 at midnight and decisions are due May 15 by close of business. We will maintain 3 teams to 

review appeals.  

 

6.  Rolling appeals in summer  

Jordie Batts listed the Summer 2 appeal deadline of June 21 and decision date of June 22. Appeals are 

already coming in for summer 2 and fall. Committee members are encouraged to view the appeals 

roster periodically to continually process the appeals.  

 

7.  Elect new chair  

Tamah Morant was elected to chair the committee during the 2018-1019 academic year. Her term will 

begin July 1. 

 

8.  Other Business 

None 

 

9.  There was no further business and the meeting was adjourned at 3:35 p.m. 

 

 

 

CHAIR SIGNATURE 

Chair Name: (Print) 
Joan H. Eisemann 

Chair Signature: 

 

Date: 
May 7, 2018 


